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THE SPACE RENAISSANCE INTERNATIONAL COMMUNITY MOURNS IRVING TIFFANY 

The Space Renaissance International community is mourning our dear Member 

Irving Tiffany, who passed away on New Year's Eve on 31 December 2024. 

This is the note that his daughter Sharla has written to us:  

“I know that being a part of SRI was very important to Dad and was nearly the 

only thing he insisted I try to schedule his many doctor's visits around the past 

couple of years. Thank you very much for allowing him to be included in an 

organization that was so involved in the future of the human race. It very much 

aligned with everything he stood for and believed in.” 

Irving was a supporter and a member of SRI from the very beginning, in 2008. From the 3rd SRI World 

Congress, in 2021, he was also one of the Directors in our Board. 

We will miss you very much, Irving. Have a safe trip, wherever you are now headed, among the stars! 

A memorial webpage will be published soon. Whoever wants to send us a thought, please write to 

info@spacerenaissance.org  
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About Space Renaissance International: 

Space Renaissance International (SRI) is a global non-profit organization dedicated to promoting the 

peaceful civilian development and further exploration of outer space for the benefit of all humanity. SRI 

advocates for space philosophy and sustainable space development as key factors in addressing global 

challenges and securing a prosperous future on Earth and Beyond. 

For more information about Space Renaissance International and its initiatives, please visit 

https://spacerenaissance.space. 
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